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Earlier this month, YIMBY brought you a construction update on the 11-story, 30-unit 
condominium project at 155 West 18th Street, in southern Chelsea, and now Curbed 
has the first full rendering of the project, as well as news that it has been dubbed 
The Flynn. As previously reported, the building is now topped-out and receiving its 
cladding. Completion is expected in mid-2016, and the sales launch is planned for this 
December. IGI-USA is the developer, and ODA-Architecture is designing.

The development will have 30 condominiums, including four duplex penthouses and 
two garden units.
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